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To the Environmental Quality Board:

It is my sincere hope the Environmental Quality Board will approve new well-construction
regulations (25 Pa Code Ch. 78) that require gas drilling operators to build safer wells and
disclose the chemicals used in the gas extraction (fracking) process. The regulations would
also require the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection to perform more rigorous
inspections of these wells for everyone's health and safety.

The current state of affairs is completely untenable, and threatens the entire Delaware River
watershed among other areas.

Sincerely,

Thomas Estilow
1617 S 9TH ST
Philadelphia, PA 19148
testilow@8mail.com


